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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2019 11:44 AM
To: H K
Subject: RE: trash removal fee: 889 Euclid

Mr. Hamblin, 
At the hearing on July 25, Ms. Moermond recommended that the City Council reduce your garbage assessment for Q4 
from $96.08 to $60.83. 
 
If you wish to contest to this recommendation, you may attend the Public Hearing on August 7, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in 
Room 330 Council Chambers. 
 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 

From: H K <presunity@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 8:05 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: trash removal fee: 889 Euclid 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Good morning Mai, I didn't quite understand the email about the 24th and the hearing on the 25th. I'm currently 
scheduling to be back there August 4th after receiving funds on the 1st needed in order to return. 
 
Thanks 
Ken  

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 11:37:00 AM 
To: H K <presunity@hotmail.com> 
Cc: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul) 
<Diana.Chao@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: trash removal fee: 889 Euclid  
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I gave you a public hearing date of July 24 @ 3:30 p.m. however since this is continued until July 25, the public hearing 
date will not hearing on July 24th. 
  
  
  

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
  
  
  

From: H K <presunity@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 9:01 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: trash removal fee: 889 Euclid 
  
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
  
Good Morning Mai. I am currently out of town dealing with family medical issues. I apologize for missing my hearing for 
the second quarter trash fee which was on the 19th. I meant to contact you prior to that date but it has been chaotic 
here. I am working with Chris as well. What should I do next? 
 
Thanks for your help... 
 
Ken Hamblin  

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2019 7:47:42 AM 
To: H K <presunity@hotmail.com> 
Subject: RE: trash removal fee: 889 Euclid  
  
The hearing continues as is.  And there is no update on the lawsuit at this time. 
  
  
  

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
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From: H K [mailto:presunity@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2019 12:33 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: trash removal fee: 889 Euclid 
  
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
  
Hello, I wondering if there was any update on the lawsuit to not be charged trash removal fees and how that may affect 
my fees and/or options.  
 
Ken Hamblin 
651-269-9717  


